
INVITATION TO BID
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)

GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES PENSION FUND

General enquiries: 
Ms Nokwanda Shoba,

E-mail: nokwanda.shoba@gepf.co.za

TENDER
NOTICE BID GEPF 10/2020:

ENTERPRISE RISK MANAGEMENT 
(ERM) SYSTEM

Bid documents will be available from Monday, 14 September 2020 
on the following website: www.gepf.co.za

Closing date:  12:00pm (midday) on Friday, 
02 October 2020. 

Late bids will not be permitted.

All bids must be deposited in the bid box at the GPAA’s offices at 
34 Hamilton Street, Arcadia, Pretoria.

The Government Employees Pension Fund (GEPF) 
herewith invites bids/requests for proposals from 
competent service providers to provide an ERM System 
for the Government Employees Pension Fund (GEPF).


